
PTO Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 

March 12, 2019 

 

Members present:  Ann Hartwell, Jennifer Gorum, Kacy Kerbl, Max Crain and Alisa Andrews 

Prayer and Mission Statement:  Prayer led by Kacy Kerbl, mission statement read by all. 

Meeting called to order:  Ann Hartwell 

President:   

2019/ 2020 PTO nominations- Ann has a list of potential candidates and will reach out to see who is 

interested.   

 Ann reached out to each grade liaison and everything seems to be going well, no complaints or issues.   

Members need to be thinking about a replacement for car line duty volunteer leader for next year.  

Ann had new signs made for classroom doors.   

Treasurers report:  Kacy Kerbl 
Current balance:  $28,516 
 
Kacy is working on paperwork to mover $15,000 into a 6 month CD and is going to create a PDF form for 
PTO reimbursed expenses. The form will be accessible from the website.   
  
Old Business:  Social media speaker wants to send out questions for each student to answer so that 
she’ll have a better idea of what to speak about.  The results and answers are sent back to the speaker 
anonymously.   
 
Everything is on track for the First Communion Retreat, first grade parents are working on the reception.  
 
Ann stopped by the lounge and found a space for the new toaster oven and she will be purchasing one 
for the preschool as well.   
 
We will not be providing school supply kits this year.  Target has a program that allows parents to call in 
a pick-up order for class supplies if we provide them with each list.   
 
New Business: 
 
Sock Hop is scheduled for May 10.  Carolyn is setting up a meeting to get everything lined up for the 
event.   
 
Next PTO meeting Tuesday, April 2, 2019 
 



 
 
  

 


